
 

Notice 
 

 
 

Notice regarding Partial Unavailability of ASKA Pharmaceutical  
Holdings Website due to Server Maintenance 

 
TOKYO, May 20, 2025 - We would like to inform you that our servers (Both Japanese and English 
websites) will undergo maintenance as follows. During the maintenance period, some parts of the 
website are expected to be unavailable. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 
 
 Maintenance Period* (May 24, 2025) 

Date: Saturday, May 24, 2025, 9:00-20:00 
 

 Websites 
ASKA Pharmaceutical Holdings website (Japanese and English version)  
Japanese: https://www.aska-pharma-hd.co.jp/ 
English: https://www.aska-pharma-hd.co.jp/english/) 

 
*Times may vary. During the maintenance period, browsing will be interrupted for up to 250 
minutes. After the shutdown, there will be multiple disconnections (usually less than 10 minutes) 
due to server restarts when changing settings. Due to the server shutdown, there may be times 
when the site will not be displayed or the display will be different from normal. 

 
 

Media Contacts 
ASKA Pharmaceutical Holdings Co., Ltd. 
Corporate Planning Department 
Tel: +81-3-5484-8366 
Email: kouhou@aska-pharma.co.jp 
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